
Dear Mr. Dunr: 

responded to &as L 
I am in a recci t of our correspondence dated 22 July 1992, 

truments 
in which you 

(TI) request for remediatton funding at a 
formerly utilixedburialsita at our Attleboro; Massachusetts facility. 

Though your letter discussed FUSRAP’s (Formerly Utilized Sites Re~@;q;r 
Action Program) protccol as determined by the De rtment of Ene 
failed to addres? potdial mechanisms for funding w le. Materials& ri F ontrola 1;:. 
Fi$tflI) was rnvolved with the U.S. Laboratones dunn 

cost 
It can be demonstrated that the on-site LLRW % 

the :950’s and early 
urial lpdudes residues 

from Plus Fixed Fee Contracts from various National Labs as well as from 
the Naval Reactors Program. Please find enclosed a letter fmm the DOE ta the 
Office of General Counsel which lists early contracta processed at our facility. AS 
you may note, there are over seventy contracts involved. Consequently, we are 
making a sin Ic 
offices. In t fl 

rcqucsr for funding to DOE rather than approaching individual 
e event our request should have been directed elsewhere. within 

D0FL please foward it%5 that office. 

This letter is to advine the .U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) of TSs remediation 
efforts to date and to iterate our uest for DOEAnancial assistance. In addition 
~~;k$~t~$~,ff’ our outs&g request to the DOE, we wish Lo put pn 

e DOE or the U.S. Congress at a future date provide undmg 
for remediation of similar AEC contractor sites, we request that Texas 
Instruments remediation efforts be given, the sa.mc consideration, albeit 
retroactively. 

--- -.sean-.A-,wram 
- .wYm . mcy mM1 . W” “.=a 
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I appreciate your ~sirtiurm in thh matter 

2 : :.i. ‘.,:. s&.sti*y, 

. -;;g5y 

Attorney at Law’ .’ 
Environmental.Safe~, and Health 
Department Manager 

CC: Mr. P.E. Salm, Manor 
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